
16. PROPOSED CELL PHONE FACILITY IN BOTTLE LAKE FOREST
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The purpose of this report is to inform the Board of the process being undertaken with
Vodafone’s application to site a Base Transceiver Station within Bottle Lake Forest
Park.

Board members will recall that at their meeting on 28 February, a proposal was put
forward seeking a recommendation to the Parks and Recreation Committee regarding
Vodafone’s proposal to establish a Base Transceiver Station within Bottle Lake Forest
Park.

This application will now be considered by the recently established Cellsite
Subcommittee of the Strategy and Resources Committee, in accordance with the
recently approved upgraded cellsite policy of Council (the policy will be tabled at the
meeting).

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: That the information be received.

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


